
WINTER 2021

HOPE FOR THE CHILDREN
NEW MATTRESSES PURCHASED FOR SANGA MUON CHILDREN

The children at the Sanga Muon 
Orphanage in Northeast India were 
happy to receive new mattresses, 
pillows and blankets for Christmas.  
Some of the children are pictured at left 
with their new mattresses.  We wired 
$6841 in December for Christmas 
gifts, along with regular support money, 
to our orphanage directors.  The children 
were thrilled to receive new clothing for 
Christmas.  It’s a real treat for them to 
have clothing purchased just for them.  
Many thanks to al l of you who 
contributed to make Christmas special 
for them.

BETHEL CHILDREN ORGANIZE SPECIAL CHRISTMAS SHOW

On December 22nd, an Advent 
Christmas Service was held at 
the Bethel Children’s Home in 
Northeast India.  The day 
began w i th an insp i r ing 
message from Dr. Lamboi 
Vaiphei, Founder of the Bethel 
Children’s Home.  The children 
performed a skit (pictured at 
right) and presented special 
musical numbers.  After the 
service, they all enjoyed a 
delicious meal, before the 
evening concluded with a Fun 
Night, where the children 
displayed their many talents.
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Mailing Address 

100 West Park Ave. 
Myerstown, PA  

17067 

Telephone Number 

800-866-7581 

Website 

HFCLove.org 

Email Address 

Give.hope4@gmail.com 

Facebook 

https://
www.facebook.com/

hope4thechildren 

PRAISE AND PRAYER UPDATES

1. We exceeded our matching pledge donation of $10,000 for our 

Education Fund.  We raised a total of $22,000.  All of our children have 
returned to their classrooms this month, as Coronavirus restrictions have 
been lifted.  PTL!


2.   We collected $6841 to purchase Christmas gifts for our children.  
Clothing, mattresses, blankets, pillows, carpentry/masonry tools, a 
wardrobe and inverter were purchased with the  donations.  Still needed - 
a refrigerator ($800), an inverter ($412), and 10 mattresses ($60 each) for 
Bethel Children’s Home.


3.  We received $850 in donations to build new living quarters for the 
Mercy Home boys in Nepal.  Total amount needed is $20,000.  In the 
meantime, they are living in Pastor Janga’s home.  Once we raise $5000, 
we plan to wire the money to Pastor Janga to build the foundation.


4.  We anticipate having 22 students enrolled in college during the 
2021/2022 Academic Year beginning in June.  PTL!  Cost for tuition will 
be $650 per student (Total needed is $14,300).

Children in West Bengal visit National Park 
As a special Christmas treat for the children, Pastor Lalboi Haokip took 
them to the South Khairbari National Park near Madarihat..  This Park is 
also a rescue and rehabilitation center for Leopards and Royal Bengal 
Tigers.  The children are all doing well under Pastor Lalboi’s and his wife, 
Chinling’s, care. They were excited to receive new clothing for Christmas. 
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